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Letter from Moritz Klein to Alfred Unger 
 
 
Constantine, May 16, 1944 
75 rue Clememceau 
 
My dear Alfred, 
 
Your letter dated April 28 that I waited with languor filled me with joy, especially the 
news about your wedding. I send you my affectionate congratulations and I wish you 
a married life full of blessings and happiness.  

Uncle Norbert informed me that he received a letter from your dear mother. In her 
letter dated Feb 4, she wrote that the family is together and that they are well and in 
good health. They still can carry on their old occupation. I would like to send her a 
food package but from here all export of money and things to a foreign country is 
forbidden.  

My son in law Hugo Stransky wrote me that he would do what is necessary for her to 
get a package. You could, through uncle Norbert, write to them a family letter. He 
will get it there. 

My daughter Berthe met in Algiers a few Jewish soldiers among which was the son 
of Melamed Salomon from Trnava, who told about Shandor Ehrlich who was 
shipwrecked near the Island of Rhodes. From there he was taken with his wife and 
two sons to a camp in Italy.  

When the Allied landed or rather at the fall of Mussolini, he managed to escape to 
Santo Torino near Bari. The whole family is healthy. Both boys go to Hebrew school.  

Up to now I have not had heard from any of the family in Eretz. Do you know the 
address of Aunt Sidi (Reichental).  Is Shandor Reichental still working at the 
Nesher factory?  

If you do not mind, I would beg you to be kind enough to get me a catalog from 
Schocken publishing. My entire library, just like all my things stayed in Strasbourg 
and I feel strongly the lack of books, I would like to buy some books. 

Waiting to hear from you, I send you my affectionate greetings and my compliments 
to your spouse. 

Your uncle  

Maurice 
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